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On 3 December 2019, PAGASA held its Christmas Party at High Street Cafe of Shangri-la at the Fort.A The Affair was a
festive one as the new set of Board of Directors elected the new officers of the Association for 2019-2021 just before the

broke bread with each other in wishing 2020 to be a great year for retailing. A A
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